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MEMORANDUM

TO: Dorene Branson, Principal Assistant
Faculty Senate

FROM: Graduate Studies Committee
DATE: October 30, 2012
SUBJECT: Ph.D. in Environmental and Natural Resource Science

On Tuesday, October 30, the Graduate Studies Committee approved the reduction of graded
credits for the Environmental and Natural Resource Science graduate program. Please forward
this to the Faculty Senate for appropriate approvals.
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